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Hello to you Hudson folks out there from your Gateway
chapter president. Hope all is well with everyone ,things
here are about the same as usual just warming up a bit.
Made my first trip around the yard with the mower so
summer  is  definitely  starting.  Mike  Norris  and  myself
have  been  working  on  our  upcoming  ORPHANED  CAR
DISPLAY at the Transportation Museum. In case you have
not heard this is the same event we formerly held at the
History Museum in forest  park.  The date will  be 6-03-
2018 and we plan on 10 am to 2 pm but feel free to come
earlier to set up and there will be signs to direct you to
the upper parking lot (to display). I am looking forward to
the event and anxious to see how the new venue works
out.  The  GATEWAY AMC  chapter  will  co-sponsor   this
with us  .The Museum is located at 2933 Barrett Station
rd. in west St. Louis county 63122 and hope to see you
guys there .


